
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 10 2017 Regular Session Dwight

Requests the La. State Law Institute to study the laws of paternity and birth certificates,
particularly with regard to the requirement that a husband or ex-husband be listed as the
biological father on a child's birth certificate, and to report its findings and recommendations
to the legislature no later than Jan. 1, 2018. 


